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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Fabian, Kacey & Laila 

 

Class 2 

Jacob & Caila 

Class 3 

Poppy & Marshall 

 

Class 4 

Kai & Guilia 

 

Class 5 

Lolly & Lacie 

 

Class 6 

Kayley & Charlie 

 

Nursery 

Brie, Mason, Jalen & 
Coby 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 23rd October 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 90.86% 
Class 1— 96.60% 
Class 2— 85.35% 
Class 3— 84.58% 
Class 4— 95.60% 
Class 5— 94.63% 
Class 6— 90.79% 
2s Nursery— 63.08% 
3s Nursery— 83.16% 
 

Lates -  24 
 

Lost learning =  
5h 33mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
 

After half term we 
are looking for 

people who accept 
everyone is different  

Parent meetings 
 

Usually in November we have 
parent meetings so you have 

an opportunity to talk to your 
child’s teacher. We are 

working on some slightly 
different arrangements for this 

term as we are not able to 
have face to face meetings. 
We will let you know the 

details next half term.  

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45     
£2 per day 

 

 More information 
available in the school 

office.  

On Monday we had lots of smiling faces for the photographer and the 
children looked really smart!  
Today we are finishing for the half term holiday. We hope everyone has a 
good week off and returns ready for lots of new learning on Tuesday 3rd 
November.  

Please make sure you let us know 

your child from school or nursery. 
You can either phone the office or 
tell a member of staff on duty on 

 

Reading at home 
New books come home 

on Mondays 
Please return your child’s 

reading books every 
Friday 

Please make sure 
your child has a 
water bottle in 
school 

everyday. 
Juice, pop 
and fizzy 
drinks are 

not allowed 

Today is the  

last day of 
school and 

nursery 
 

Tuesday 3rd 
November 

back to school 
and nursery 

Covid-19 
Although school 
and nursery are 
closed next week it is very 
important that you still tell us 
if your child or someone in 
your household tests positive 
for Covid-19 or you have been 
told to self-isolate. Please let 
us know by emailing— 
donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk   

This email address will be 
checked every day during half 

term. Thank you. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow


Illness 
 Act quickly if your child is showing any signs of illness - anyone 

showing symptoms (high temperature, new persistent cough, loss 
of taste/smell), adult or child, should not attend school / nursery 
or come on to the site.  

 Anyone (child or member of staff) with symptoms will go home 
immediately and return following government guidelines 

 Please notify the office if your child is absent. You must give us 
the reason for their absence as we are currently required to report certain symptoms.  

 
Testing 
 If your child or someone in your household has symptoms they will need to be tested and everyone in 

your house will need to self-isolate.  
 If you have children in more than one school you will need to collect all children straight away. 
 If the test result is negative then you must email the result to us and we will contact you to confirm that 

your child can return.  
 If the test is positive then self-isolation will need to continue for 14 days.  
 

Please make sure you contact the office if your child is absent from school and 
nursery. It is vital that we know why children are absent so that we can keep 

everyone safe. Thank you. 

Starting School  
September 2021 

 

If you have a child born between 1st 
September 2016 and 31st August 2017 

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  

There are no paper application forms. 
 

Even if your child is in our nursery you 
must apply online by  
15th January 2021 

 

If you have any questions or do not 
have access to the internet please talk 

to the office. 
Parents of children in Year 2 will need 

to apply for Year 3 (Junior School) using 
the same online system.  

Tapestry 
Please make sure you 

have signed up Tapestry. 
If you have not already 
signed up you will have 

received a new sign-up email this week. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow

